
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

February 10, 2022 
 
 
Jorge Illanes 
President, Edmonton Public Schools’ Support Staff 
Canadian Union of Public Employees (CUPE) Local 3550 
14207 - 115 Ave NW 
Edmonton, AB T5M 3B6 
 
 
Dear Mr. Illanes: 
 
On behalf of the Board, I would like to invite you to make a presentation to the Board of Trustees 
regarding planning for 2022-2023.  Please outline what you believe should be considered by schools, 
central departments and the Board in the development of the 2022-2023 proposed budget.  
 
Should you accept this invitation, you will be allocated 15 minutes at the public board meeting on 
Tuesday, March 8, 2022.  Please contact Catherine Angeles, Corporate Governance Coordinator, 780-
429-8443, by Friday, February 25, 2022, to confirm your attendance. 
 
After the presentation has been completed, please provide an electronic copy to the Board office, 
attention catherine.angeles@epsb.ca.  The Administration will ensure that copies of the presentation 
are distributed to all schools and central departments for their information. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Trisha Estabrooks 
Board Chair 
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c Catherine Angeles, Corporate Governance Coordinator 
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